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I would not trust the sedation and dental care of my herd of horses to a non-

veterinarian.  The risk of something going wrong is just too high.  If a horse starts to 

tank in the middle of the dental, the vet has the know-how and drugs to effectively 

handle the situation and save the horse.  Please keep this a task for the real 

professionals. 


